
  
 

 

 

 

October 17, 2023 

 

Board Memo 126-2023: NAPS Response to the USPS Onboarding (Stay) and Exit Survey Questions  

 

Executive Board, 

 

NAPS HQ received revisions to the USPS Onboarding (Stay) and Exit Surveys. Attached are those revisions as 

well as NAPS responses to those revisions. 

 

Please share this information with your membership. 

 

 

Thank you, and be safe. 

 

 

NAPS Headquarters 

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF POSTAL SUPERVISORS 
National Headquarters 

1727 KING STREET, SUITE 400 

ALEXANDRIA, VA 22314-2753 

(703) 836-9660 
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